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Good afternoon

I refer to your recent Freedom of Information request submitted to the Office of the Police and
Crime Commissioner for Humberside on 15 November 2024 as follows:

Under the freedom of information act, could you please answer the following
regarding the Assistant Police and Crime Commissioner?
1- Was the post advertised and where?
2- How many applications were received?
3- How many were interviewed and by whom?
4- What was the employee specification for the role?
5- What qualifications does Mr Hammond have that makes him suitable?

Our response to your enquiry is as follows: -

With regard to your questions 1-3, I would advise you that that the appointment of Leo
Hammond as Deputy Police and Crime Commissioner on 1 August 2024 is a political
appointment on a full-time basis until the conclusion of the PCC’s current term of office in
May 2028.

With regard to your questions 4-5, full details about the appointment of the Deputy Police
and Crime Commissioner including the role profile and approval of this appointment by
the Police and Crime Panel, have already been published on 1 August 2024. This
information is available to view on our website at Police and Crime Commissioner
announces Deputy Appointment (humberside-pcc.gov.uk)

Kind regards

Paula Cotton
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